This is a decision paper

MEMO TO:  
Members of the Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:
Mrs. Teresa Morgan, Superintendent

RE:
Professional Development/Professional Learning Plan
DATE:
April 18, 2018
ISSUE:
District Professional Development/Professional Learning Plans 
Each year, districts and schools across the state develop professional learning and development plans to guide the school year.  These plans are based on the needs of the district, the staff, and the students as well as data received from state testing, and are inclusive of numerous strategies and activities to support school improvement in the following areas:  Proficiency, Gap, Growth, Graduation Rate, and Transition.
Please note that these plans are considered living documents and as such will continue to be updated and changed as circumstances dictate in an effort for our district and individual schools to be responsive to the ever changing needs of our diverse student population affording them the quality of education that aligns to our belief of bringing success to every child – whatever it takes.  
.  
RECOMMENDATION: 

I recommend that the Hardin County Board of Education approve the District PD/PL plan for the 2018-2019 school year.
RECOMMENDED MOTION:

I move that the District Professional Development/Professional Learning Plans for the 2018-2019 school year be adopted as presented.

